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Year 6 Leavers’ Festival 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are so excited to share the details of our upcoming Year 6 Leavers’ Festival! Please see the flyer 

attached to this letter, alongside the more detailed information below. 

Date: Wednesday 16th July  

Time: 4:30pm - 7pm  

Location: BPA field  

Dress code: Celebration outfits!  

Award Ceremony 4:30pm 

To celebrate our Year 6’s time at BPA coming to an end, we will begin our Leavers’ Festival with an award 

ceremony at 4:30pm. Please enter the school field by the KS2 gate - the gate will be open from 4:20pm so 

please take your seats promptly and be ready for lots of clapping!  

Festival 5:00pm-7:00pm  

After our award ceremony, the BBQ will be lit and the tunes will begin as we get into party mode! There 

will be inflatables, music and festival style activities for the children to enjoy, as well as a delicious BBQ 

provided by school.   

We would love parents and extended family members (grandparents/aunts/uncles) to stay and continue 

the celebrations, so we are inviting you to bring a picnic, picnic blanket and drinks (alcohol is permitted) so 

that you can join in. There will also be an ice-cream van on site should you wish to purchase one. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to host any siblings at this event as is it to celebrate our wonderful Year 6 

children only.  

To confirm yours and your child’s attendance to this event, please complete the form below by 27th June 

at the latest. If you are unable to attend with your child, please ensure that they are collected from school 

at 7pm as children are not permitted to walk home from this event alone.  

Please click here to confirm attendance  

We look forward to celebrating your fabulous children with you! 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 6 Team 
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